Snite. Frederick —

Notice to Parents & Legal Guardians of our patients.

Please be aware that if your child is accompanied to their Dental appointment by anyone
other than a parent or legal guardian (this includes, but is not limited to, Grandparents and
Step parents); we must have written consent from the parent or legal guardian before we can
see the patient for either treatment or routine exam & cleaning. The written consent must be
current and identify the person who is being authorized to bring the patient to the office for
treatment. If written consent is not sent with the person accompanying the patient, we will
call you to obtain a verbal consent which must be promptly followed by your written
confirmation of consent.

Documentation must be available to be provided for proof of legal custody and guardianship.
The identity of the person bring the child to treatment will be verified with the consent
authorization.

We realize that this can be inconvenient. However, it is in the best interest of your child as we
need to update medical history at each visit. Our office is also HIPAA compliant and to make
allowances outside of these conditions may be a violation of HIPAA regulations.

We appreciate your cooperation.
Many thanks,

Smile Frederick Orthodontics.



